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Martha Pavon

From: Laura Cender
Sent: Thursday, August 14, 2025 1:35 PM
To: Tammy Tomczak; Martha Pavon
Subject: New Action - IRISNDT Transfer of Control,
Attachments: Incoming Transfer of Control Letter - IRISNDT.pdf

Hello Martha and Tammy,  
 
Can you please use the attached file to open a new transfer of control licensing action for IRISNDT, Inc.  Tammy, 
this action is spinning out from my current open action for IRISNDT so please assign to me.   
 
Also, Tammy, can you please send the attached file to HQ to start the 30 day comment period?  The file can be 
released publicly, let me know if you need a 665. 
 
Licensee: IRISNDT, Inc. 
License No. 13-32791-01 
Docket No. 030-38777 
 
Thank you, 
Laura 
 
Laura Cender 
Sr. Health Physicist 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Materials Licensing Branch 
E-mail:  Laura.Cender@nrc.gov 
Phone:  (630) 829-9712 
 


